
SCHOOL BASED HEALTH CENTER ADVISORY COMMITTEE (AD HOC COMMITTEE) 
Minutes of Meeting (Final)  Date: January 17, 2023  Location: Microsoft Teams Meeting  
Participation: John Flanders, Christin Kondash, Tricia Orozco, Ali Mulvihill, Sharon Bremner, Debbie Chameides, Amanda Pickett, Andrea Duarte, Melanie Wilde-
Lane, Melanie Bonjour, Ann Gionet, Christine Velasquez, Johanna Davis, Isabel Gonillo, Heidi Wilson (Connie), Bill Roberts (Day Pitney) 
Absent: Sherry Linton-Massiah, Lynn Weeks, Judy Kanz, Dr. Robert Dudley, Steve Hernandez, Alice Martinez, Catherine Holt, Dana Robinson-Rush, Yvette Cortez, 
Jill Holmes Brown                                                                    

Item Action Follow Up 
1. Introductions • Introductions by all participants  

2. Approval of 
Minutes 

• Approved minutes from 10/1/22 (1. John Flanders 2. Amanda Pickett)  

3. CONNIE 
Presentation 

• Guest speakers presented on CONNIE – Heidi Wilson and Bill Roberts.  See slides below.   

4. DPH Update • DPH announced 2 new Deputy Commissioners 
• CDC SBHC funding for 12 million should be announced soon.  Funding will go through 6/30/2024 

and be available for medical, mental health, dental expansion or new sites.   
• 10 million ARPA funding will be available to fund mental health expansion or new sites only with a 

focus of locations identified in the PA 21-35 Sec. 16 workgroup report.  

 

5. CASBHC Update • Offering Lunch and Learns: Pediatric Heart Murmurs (2/15/23).  2 more planned one on Mental 
Health and looking for topics for the 3rd session.  Amanda P.  from SDE offered to one on school 
climate, culture and bulling response.  

• Annual Conference is on November 7, 2023 – looking for abstracts.  
• CASBHC fundraising Wine tasting event on 3/15/23 
• Awarded 1 million in bond money to purchase/renovate property for a new CASBHC office.  

 

6. Member Updates • Committee report will be worked on for submission.   

7. Next Meetings  • April 18, 2023 1:30-3:00  
• July 18, 2023 1:30-3:00 

 
Meeting Adjourned  

 

Respectfully Submitted, Christine Velasquez 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 













































 
 
 


